
Redmond, Oregon 

2024 Feast Activities 
 

Ordained and Department Head Reception 

Thursday, Oct. 17 

 

We will be hosting a drop-in social for all deacons/deaconesses, elders, department heads and 

spouses on Thursday, Oct. 17, from 5:30-7 p.m. Location TBA. There is no charge to you for the 

event. The drop-in will allow everyone the chance to get together, meet old friends and make 

new ones. We will have a variety of light snacks, appetizers, beer, wine and non-alcoholic 

drinks. Come join us for an enjoyable early evening of fellowship. 

 

Teen and Young Adult Hospitalities 

Friday, Oct. 18-Wednesday, Oct. 23 

 

We will have a teen and young adult hospitality room open before services during the Feast. The 

room will be open from 8:45-9:45 a.m., on a rotating basis for the teens and young adults. Come 

enjoy some refreshments and an opportunity to meet new friends. The last hospitality on 

Wednesday, Oct. 23, will be combined with both teens and young adults. 

 

Friday Night Bible Study 

Friday, Oct. 18 

 

Friday evening, Oct. 18, we will have a Bible study beginning at 7:30 p.m. The location will be 

the Eagle Crest Resort. 

 

Teen Activity 

Sunday, Oct. 20 

 

All teens are invited to an afternoon of fun. Bowling, laser tag and mini golf await you at the Sun 

Mountain Fun Center in Bend, Oregon. This indoor/outdoor facility is located 20 minutes from 

the Eagle Crest Resort. Special group pricing will allow all teens to enjoy an afternoon of fun. 

This activity will run from 1:30-5 p.m. 

 

Family Day and Dinner 

Monday, Oct. 21 

 

Our Redmond Family Day and dinner will take place on Monday, Oct. 21, from 2-7 p.m. The 

location will be the Sam Johnson Park in Redmond. The park has a covered open-air pavilion 

where we will serve dinner. Before dinner, we will have a variety of games and activities 

including corn hole and ladder toss. We are also planning games of bingo and team trivia with 

prizes. Dinner will be a catered BBQ brisket and chicken dinner, including sides and drinks. 

Dinner will be served from 5-7 p.m. 

 



**PLEASE NOTE** Pre-registration and pre-payment is required for the dinner. For all 

registered for Redmond, you will be sent an email in August detailing cost of the meal, as well as 

how to register and pay for the meal. 

 

Seniors’ Luncheon 

Wednesday, Oct. 23 

 

All senior citizens (aged 65 years and older) and mates are invited to a special senior citizens’ 

luncheon on Friday afternoon, Oct. 23, from 12:30-2:30 p.m. The location will be the Eagle 

Crest Resort. The activity will feature plenty of fellowship, light lunch and music. This activity is 

free to attendees. 


